
Tukwila Parks and Recreation has joined forces with the Rotary Club of SeaTac-Tukwila 
for the 2023 Spirit of Giving Campaign. Your monetary donations and/or donations 

of toys, cozy items, hygiene essentials, and gift cards will help ensure a healthy, happy 
winter for Tukwila families experiencing homelessness.

Last year we helped 120 families and 250 kids in Tukwila. This year we expect nearly 
double the number of children, and that’s why we need your help!

Please make all donations on or before December 1.
Thank you for your generosity!

TukwilaWA.gov/Giving

SeaTac-Tukwila

This year let’s help even more children! Together,
WE can support this important giving program.

Help a Tukwila child
and their family today!

How you can help:  
Host
Host a personalized event. Download 
our promotional poster at our website.

•	Cozy Item Drive (blankets, mittens, 
gloves, hats, scarves, and socks) 

•	Board Game Drive

•	Gift Card Drive 

•	Toy Drive

Donate
Donate new, unwrapped items at the 
Tukwila Community Center,
12424 42nd Ave S. 

•	Grocery Gift Cards

•	Cozy Items (blankets, mittens, gloves, 
hats, scarves, and socks) 

•	Hygiene Items 

•	Toys and Board Games

•	Gift Cards for Teens 

Monetary Donations
Monetary donations can be made 
through the Rotary Club of SeaTac-
Tukwila and allow us to customize 
family care packages.

CHECKS:
Make payable to Southcenter Rotary 
Foundation. Send to: PO BOX 88744, 
Tukwila, WA 98138 

VENMO:
@SeaTacTukwilaRotaryFoundation
(EIN 27-4432912)

Donate & Save Time!
Use Our	 Wish List 
Choose from pre-selected items using this QR code.


